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This week in Reception class we have been exploring the seasons. We have watched videos, 

observed changes and the children have expressed an interest in their favourite times of the 

year.  

 

We have painted hedgehogs and trees and all went in search of signs of autumn during our 

Forest Friday session.  

 

 
Miss Sarah Ellison 


